
 

 

Tŷ Cambria   •   29 Heol Casnewydd   •   Caerdydd   •    CF24 0TP 

Cambria House   •   29 Newport Road    •   Cardiff   •    CF24 0TP 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg a’r Saesneg 
Correspondence welcomed in Welsh and English 

 

 
 
D Jones & Son 
C/o Marc Proudlove Jones 
 
 
By email: jonesmarcp@icloud.com 
 
 
 

Your reference: PAN-015464  
 
 
 
Date: 15/10/2021 
 
 

 
Dear Mr. Proudlove Jones 
 
Invalid Application 
Application number PAN-015464  
 
We have received your application to renewal licence number MD/054/0001/005, 
however we are unable to accept it as valid. Please read the letter below which 
outlines what further information is required. 
 
Licence Holder 
The current Licence Holder on the licence is ‘Marc Proudlove and Beryl Jones (“the 
Licence Holder”) trading as D. Jones and Son’. The application form only references 
Marc Proudlove Jones. Please can you confirm if the Licence Holder has changed? 
 
Please provide more information for each of the points in the renewal reminder letter: 
 

• Details about how you have used your current abstraction quantities;  
Please can you confirm if any of the water you have abstracted since this 
licence was issued has been used for the purpose of hydroelectric power 
generation. 

 

• Volumes abstracted in previous years and justification for any short fall from 
authorised quantities; 
You have stated in the application form that abstraction volumes in earlier 
years have been lower due to operational complications.  
Please can you submit any records/summary data that will have been 
collected in compliance with condition 8 of your licence. Can you please also 
provide further detail of what the operational complications that you have 
encountered were and how these were resolved. 

 

• Volume of water you predict you will need; 
Your licensed instantaneous rate of abstraction is 1,800 litres per second (l/s). 
You have stated in your application form that your forecasted 
maximum volume of water abstracted for 2021 is 1,400 l/s. Can you confirm if 
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you have managed to achieve this instantaneous rate of abstraction so far this 
year. Please also confirm if you think it is likely that you will be able to utilise 
the maximum abstraction quantities conditioned in your licence. 

 
If we have not received the information we have asked for within 28 days of the date 
of this letter, we cannot accept your application and we will return it to you, along 
with your application fee. 
 
If you have any questions about your application, please contact me (see below for 
details).  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Hannah Pearce  
Water Resources Permitting Officer  
 
Direct e-mail: hannah.pearce@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk 
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